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Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff No. 8 of Torre Refuse & Recycling d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260) in Ferry County. This filing adjusts the item 230
disposal cost for the Torboy Transfer Station in Ferry County.

This revision will generate approximately $350 in additional annual revenue.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johni@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

(Wttdy

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



